
February 3, 2022
Re: Yes on House Bill 4006. I am a patient 
and support my ND

Dear House Health Care Committee,

My name is Myra Byam. I am a patient of a 
Naturopathic Doctor. I would like to share 
my experience working with this medical 
provider and ask you to support HB 4006.

I began seeking a natural and holistic 
avenue for my health issues about a year 
ago.  I am happy to say that I have been 
able to improve my daily life as well as not 
add additional medications or have 
surgery. The ND is very knowledgeable 
and well trained. He is able to spend time 
discussing my questions as well as 
educate me on my issues. Also, I am able 
to get an appointment very easily which is 
almost never the case with my PCP. 

Naturopathic Doctors are a very important 
part of health care options and not 
compensated equally or not offered by 
health care coverage plans. I myself have 
to cover the cost.
I am asking you to please vote yes on HB 
4006 and endure fair access to licensed 
Naturopathic Doctors . 



Sincerely yours,
Myra Byam

Myrabyam@gmail.com


